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                Every day, we visit dozens of job boards, career pages, 
and even LinkedIn - to get you all the latest remote jobs. After 
filtering out the trash, only the best picks are delivered to your 
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                        Front End Developer With Ux Design Experience 
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                        Bridge-Travels Co., Ltd.
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Tokyo
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            front-end-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            50-000-74-999-usd
                                                                            part-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Role Overview: 

As a Front End Developer, you will play a crucial role in improving our 
product's usability and user experience. You will collaborate with our 
team to create intuitive user interfaces using Next.js, React, and 
TypeScript programming languages. This position is expected to start as 
soon as possible until at least July 2024.

Responsibilities:

 - Improve the current product's usability and user experience. 

 - Collaborate with teams to create intuitive user interfaces using Next.js, React, and TypeScript programming languages. 

 - ...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-31T02:22:54+00:00
        2024-04-07T02:22:54+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			




TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Css Html Front End Developer Courseware
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                        KnowBe4
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        São Paulo, São Paulo, Brazil
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            design
                                                                            front-end
                                                                            frontend
                                                                            training
                                                                            software
                                                                            code
                                                                            web
                                                                            javascript
                                                                            css
                                                                            html
                                                                            content
                                                                            jquery
                                                                            reliability
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Please submit your resume in English.

To learn more about our team and office culture in São Paulo, Brazil, 
visit the following links.  Careers 
Page: https://www.knowbe4.com/careers/locations/sao-paulo 
Glassdoor: https://www.glassdoor.com/Location/KnowBe4-S%C3%A3o-
Paulo-Location-EIIE969384.0,7IL[…]M-
C1lsxoZq7Cx8IriVE8MkrzuTmnJzqego77RAWZz9sqGt55BflwYKpQeg 
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/knowbe4/life/brazil/

The CSS/HTML Front-End Developer - Courseware (Brazil)  will 
develop new eLearning products that are engaging and interactive fo...  
                                  

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-15T21:00:16+00:00
        2024-03-22T21:00:16+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Ui Frontend Designer & Developer
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                        VIVA
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            VIVA is a groundbreaking 
lifestyle coaching app designed to foster happiness and empower 
individuals to cultivate enduring, healthy habits while unlocking their 
full potential.

Through personalized, bite-sized audio sessions, we offer a unique, 
scientifically validated approach for instilling lasting, beneficial 
habits. Our commitment to creating an enjoyable and engaging user 
experience is relentless, with a meticulously designed UI that is as 
functional as it is visually appealing. At the core of our philosophy, 
we firmly believe in everyone'...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-23T19:59:21+00:00
        2024-03-30T19:59:21+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Remote Frontend Developer / Engineer For An Ai Tech Chatbot Called Clepher
                    

                                                        

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Clepher
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    php
                                                                            javascript
                                                                            react
                                                                            jquery
                                                                            mongodb
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We are seeking a Frontend 
Developer / Engineer with 2+ years of experience. Our ideal candidate 
should be able to write readable, scalable, and reusable code. 
Definitely a plus if you're proficient in legacy PHP, jQuery, and JS 
code, as we're rebuilding our app from the ground up using newer 
technologies like React. We're also working on new AI-powered features 
that customers can implement in their chatbots.  You should know 
commonly used concepts, practices, and procedures within programming and
 coding for a tech-based company with employees w...                    
                

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-22T15:56:12+00:00
        2024-03-29T15:56:12+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Lead Frontend Software Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Hungryroot
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    development
                                                                            anywhere
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Hungryroot is your partner 
in healthy living. We get to know your lifestyle, budget, health 
objectives, and preferences, and we recommend and deliver nutritious 
groceries, easy recipes and essential supplements for you and your 
family. It’s the easiest way to eat healthy, achieve your goals, save 
time at the store and in the kitchen, and live a healthy (and delicious)
 life. Founded on the belief that food is the foundation of health, 
convenience should not mean compromise, and we’re all unique in how we 
eat and live, Hungryroot is building a fu...                            
        

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-16T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-23T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Front-end Js Engineer
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                        CobbleWeb
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        London
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            front-end-programming
                                                                            europe-only
                                                                            africa-only
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            What are we looking 
for?CobbleWeb, a leading developer of custom online marketplaces, is 
looking for an experienced Senior Front-End JS Engineer, who would like 
to grow their skill-set and expertise by working on more complex and 
challenging ecommerce projects.

Is this you?

 - A strong frontend engineer with experience in React

 - A proponent of user-centric development with an eye for design and user experience.

 - Someone who is able to put themselves in the user’s shoes and 
contribute to discussions around product development. In other words... 
                                   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-21T10:33:36+00:00
        2024-03-28T10:33:36+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Front End Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        AKKO
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        São Paulo, São Paulo, Brazil
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            AKKO 

 Apply now 

👀 375 views

✅ 35 applied (9%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

We seek a Senior Front-End Engineer with expertise in React and React 
Native to lead our mobile development and refine our front-end 
practices. This role demands a mix of technical skill, creativity, and a
 strong commitment to testing, ensuring our applications are intuitive, 
performant, and reliable. The ideal candidate will excel in solving 
technical challenges, implementing comprehensive testing strategies, and
 driving forward innovations that elevate us...                         
           

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-14T10:00:04+00:00
        2024-03-21T10:00:04+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Front End Developer Forta
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Forta
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Worldwide
                    
                                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
    
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            web3
                                                                            ethereum
                                                                            react
                                                                            graphql
                                                                            system
                                                                            security
                                                                            support
                                                                            operational
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About the Forta Foundation

The Forta Network is the first decentralized community-based security 
platform to prevent or mitigate smart contract exploits as they occur. 
The goal of Forta is to detect threats and other system critical issues 
in real time. By providing users with timely and useful information 
about the security and stability of their systems, they have an 
opportunity to react and take defensive action, preventing or minimizing
 the losses and other issues.

The Forta Foundation is an independent, non-profit organization with the mis...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-07T18:54:03+00:00
        2024-03-14T18:54:03+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Front End Developer Forta
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Forta Job Board
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            web3
                                                                            ethereum
                                                                            react
                                                                            graphql
                                                                            security
                                                                            support
                                                                            operational
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Forta Job Board 

 Apply now 

👀 488 views

✅ 87 applied (18%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

What you'll be doing

Forta is a decentralized network for threat detection icubated by 
OpenZeppelin in 2021. Forta is already used by many top projects 
including Hacken, Compound, Lido, InstaDapp, Maker, and UMA. 

Forta Explorer and Forta App are built in React connecting to a graphQL 
back-end. We are looking for a developer who has strength in React and 
associated technologies. We also integrate with other Web3 services, so 
experience and under...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-07T12:00:02+00:00
        2024-03-14T12:00:02+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Frontend Ember.js Engineer 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        ZenCase
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Jacksonville, FL
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            front-end-programming
                                                                            usa-only
                                                                            ember-js
                                                                            javascript
                                                                            react
                                                                            vue-js
                                                                            local-remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            ZenCase: Senior Frontend Ember.js Engineer (Local/Remote)

Why work at ZenCase?At ZenCase, we build powerful web applications for 
law firms. We’re a small, development driven startup company, founded by
 a lawyer. Most of the engineers at ZenCase are remote, however we do 
have an office in Jacksonville, FL if you want to work in an office 
environment. While prior experience working remotely isn't required, we 
are looking for team members who perform well given a high level of 
independence and autonomy if you choose to work remote.

Some of the rea...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-03T12:59:38+00:00
        2024-04-10T12:59:38+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Back End Developer Europe
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        CoinRoutes
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote Worldwide
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                    
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            crypto
                                                                            redis
                                                                            technical
                                                                            software
                                                                            devops
                                                                            c
                                                                            nosql
                                                                            api
                                                                            management
                                                                            backend
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About us

CoinRoutes Inc provides algorithmic trading tools for buying and selling
 Crypto-Assets more efficiently, ushering in a new era of decentralized 
finance. Our Clients & Investors are some of the largest Crypto 
Funds & Trading firms.

Location: Europe, Remote Position Details

We are looking for backend focused developers to help us build out and maintain various aspects of our platform.

Some projects include adding Websocket / FIX feeds to our market data 
platform, building data aggregation for report generation, integrating 
new exchanges/...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-31T18:55:09+00:00
        2024-04-07T18:55:09+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Lidamus]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Back-end Developer 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Lidamus
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Madeira, Portugal
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            back-end-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            data
                                                                            database
                                                                            java
                                                                            postgresql
                                                                            sql
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About us

Our mission is to change how manager work and collaborate. Our SaaS 
company builds a Electron / SPA collaboration software to replace 
traditional email clients, project and document management 
software.  We are remote fist and employee developers from all over
 the word, for example Germany, Portugal, Ukraine, Vietnam, Croatia and 
many more. 

Your passion 

 - team player

 - good verbal English

 - high dedication to quality

 - test driven development

Our technologies (only java experience required)

 - Java, Spring Boot

 - Docker

 - Jenki...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-22T11:25:24+00:00
        2024-03-29T11:25:24+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
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                        Backend Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Octopus Energy
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere in US
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    development
                                                                            anywhere
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We follow a Kanban-like 
approach, using Google docs, BaseCamp, and Asana to specify and manage 
work; Github, CircleCI and Terraform Enterprise as part of an 
immutable-infrastructure, continuous delivery pipeline; and Loggly, 
Sentry and Cloudwatch to measure performance and monitor production.

Engineering standards are high. We thoroughly review and test code 
before it deploys, and maintain fast, high-value test suites. We have 
weekly tech talks, monthly blitz-days (eg sharpening our internal tools,
 upgrading dependencies) and can often be found...                      
              

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-19T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-26T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Software Engineer - Backend Platform 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Qualified
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote (Brazil)
                    
                                    
                
                                             today   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    brazil
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Engineering at QualifiedOur 
lean engineering team is structured as small, flexible groups that are 
split into two larger areas of ownership: Product and Platform. We 
believe in the power of cross-team experience, and engineers have 
opportunities to switch teams so they can work on different challenges 
and broaden their skills. Our work is organized in two-week cycles, 
during which engineers are entrusted with full ownership of their work, 
from the initial idea to its market launch. Engineers own the end-to-end
 delivery and success of the system...                                  
  

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-08T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-15T00:00:00+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Backend Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Vinter
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Worldwide
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            crypto
                                                                            python
                                                                            payroll
                                                                            financial
                                                                            investment
                                                                            senior
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            backend
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We seek a highly skilled and
 motivated senior backend developer to join our team. You will use 
various methods to transform raw data into proper data structures. You 
will build and maintain the infrastructure and tools needed to collect, 
process, store, and analyze large amounts of financial data, ensuring 
that the data is accurate, reliable, and accessible. You will create 
financial algorithms and real-time data pipelines. Vinter’s mission is 
to institutionalize crypto. We create and calculate complex and 
high-performing investment strategies ...                               
     

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-25T18:55:06+00:00
        2024-04-01T18:55:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Backend Golang Developer
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                        Trust Wallet
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Global, OTHER
                    
                                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            web3
                                                                            crypto
                                                                            nft
                                                                            cryptocurrencies
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            growth
                                                                            cloud
                                                                            nosql
                                                                            go
                                                                            golang
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            backend
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Company Description

Trust Wallet is the world’s most inclusive, chain-agnostic, self-custody
 wallet that serves tens of millions users globally. Trust Wallet 
provides a secure, seamless and intuitive gateway to the crypto and NFT 
ecosystems. Our users are able to send, receive, stake, mint and store 
across 4.5+ million cryptocurrencies on 66+ blockchains, including 
Bitcoin, Ethereum, BSC, Polygon, Solana, Avalanche, etc. Our developer 
community of different projects relies on us to reach millions of their 
users, build their own wallets, and gro...                              
      

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-13T18:55:05+00:00
        2024-03-20T18:55:05+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: SeQura]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Backend Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        SeQura
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Barcelona
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            back-end-programming
                                                                            europe-only
                                                                            ruby
                                                                            ruby-on-rails
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About the role 🤓

We have an exciting new opening for a Senior Backend Engineer who is 
able to see the big picture and balance the seek for software quality 
with a pragmatic approach to help us scale the company. If you're a 
proactive, creative, and hands-on person who wants to help improve 
Sequra's product having ownership and exposure to work hand in hand with
 seasoned professionals in a collaborative environment, this is the 
perfect place for you. We have different projects to carry out our 
amazing product’s development, you’ll have the possi...                 
                   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-06T14:05:52+00:00
        2024-03-13T14:05:52+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Blanc Labs]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Backend Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Blanc Labs
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Colombia/Argentina
                    
                                    
                
                                             4w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    developer
                                                                            design
                                                                            architect
                                                                            software
                                                                            test
                                                                            code
                                                                            web
                                                                            java
                                                                            git
                                                                            senior
                                                                            operations
                                                                            health
                                                                            recruitment
                                                                            backend
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Blanc Labs 

 Apply now 

👀 260 views

✅ 19 applied (7%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

Blanc Labs is a premier partner for global enterprises, leading the way 
in digitization, automation, and the development of next-generation 
digital products and services. Our expertise in digital transformation 
powers businesses to accelerate service delivery, drive customer 
engagement, and foster growth.

Blanc Labs is looking for a Senior Backend Developer who wants to push 
the boundaries of tech while using the latest backend tools and 
frameworks. W...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-06T12:00:06+00:00
        2024-03-13T12:00:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Premia Jobs]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Cloud Backend Web3 Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Premia Jobs
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Worldwide
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                            
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Senior Backend / Cloud Web3 
Engineer - Remote Premia is a decentralized options exchange connecting 
traders and liquidity providers of all backgrounds. The exchange offers 
non-custodial financial options to hedge, speculate, or access 
reasonable leverage on digital assets. Premia offers first of its kind 
automated market maker solutions in the DeFi space for options contracts
 through our use of Concentrated Liquidity Pools and Dynamically Priced 
Option Vaults. Premia enables best-in-class pricing on the exchange by 
taking advantage of the best ...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T18:55:18+00:00
        2024-04-04T18:55:18+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: GlossGenius]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Software Engineer Backend
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        GlossGenius
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Toronto, Ontario, Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    software
                                                                            design
                                                                            support
                                                                            code
                                                                            javascript
                                                                            management
                                                                            senior
                                                                            operational
                                                                            health
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            backend
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            GlossGenius 

 Apply now 

👀 185 views

✅ 17 applied (9%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

About GlossGenius

GlossGenius is building an ecosystem enabling entrepreneurs to 
succeed.  We empower small business owners to focus on being 
creators, not admins, by offering a range of business management tools 
including booking and scheduling, marketing, analytics, payment 
processing and much more. 

Over 70,000 small business owners have chosen to rely on GlossGenius 
every day to run their entire set of business operations. Joining its 
powerful, i...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T11:00:15+00:00
        2024-04-04T11:00:15+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                    
                                
                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Planning Center]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Full Stack Developer - Javascript Focus
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Planning Center
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Carlsbad, CA (Remote)
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            front-end-programming
                                                                            usa-only
                                                                            100-000-or-more-usd
                                                                            product
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About the Work 

We’re seeking a Front-End Developer experienced in Ruby on Rails and React. 

You’ll work on building out new features from start to finish, refining 
existing features, improving performance, and ensuring the security of 
our customer’s data. 

What a typical week might look like:

 - Translating the product manager’s feature pitches into technical specifications

 - Implementing technical specifications as a series of small, descriptive, and well-tested GitHub pull requests

 - Pairing with your designer and developer teammates

 - Re...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-02T18:31:24+00:00
        2024-04-09T18:31:24+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: MorphMarket]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior React Native and Django Full Stack Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        MorphMarket
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    dev
                                                                            senior
                                                                            full-stack
                                                                            react-native
                                                                            pyton
                                                                            django
                                                                            python
                                                                            javascript
                                                                            react
                                                                            heroku
                                                                            devops
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            MorphMarket is the world's 
biggest marketplace for exotic animals (snakes, lizards, etc.) with over
 a million users. We're growing fast and branching into aquatics amongst
 other areas.

**Culture:**

We run a calm, zero politics, zero finger-pointing operation where the 
focus is on high-quality technical work, on improving as engineers, and 
on teamwork (in the sense of solving hard problems by communicating and 
sharing knowledge).

**Location**:

We're based in the US but much of our team is based in the EU so working
 times where you overlap for ap...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-27T20:50:06+00:00
        2024-04-03T20:50:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: AidKit, Inc]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Full-stack Software Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        AidKit, Inc
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Ohio, US
                    
                                                     $140,000
                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Hi! I’m Justin, AidKit’s 
Engineering Manager. We are looking for a software engineer to join our 
team who is passionate about building high-leverage solutions to drive 
impact at scale. At AidKit, we are driven by our company values - being 
accountable to the people we serve.

AidKit is a social impact startup born from the pandemic that aims to 
100x the leverage of organizations helping people in need. Today, we run
 the largest guaranteed income programs in the country. Looking forward,
 we aim to be the platform for delivering assistance to 
anyo...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-12T16:12:00+00:00
        2024-03-19T16:12:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Big Health]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Software Engineer, Full Stack
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Big Health
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote - US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Our MissionAt Big Health, 
our mission is to help millions back to good mental health by providing 
fully digital, non-drug options for the most common mental health 
conditions. Our digital therapeutics — Sleepio for insomnia, Daylight 
for anxiety, and Spark Direct for depression — provide treatment 
anytime, anywhere. 

In pursuit of our mission, we’ve pioneered the first at-scale digital 
therapeutic business model, in partnership with some of the most 
prominent global healthcare organizations, including CVS Health and the 
UK’s NHS. Through produc...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-11T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-18T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Planning Center]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Full Stack Developer 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Planning Center
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Carlsbad, CA (Remote)
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            usa-only
                                                                            100-000-or-more-usd
                                                                            product
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About the Work 

We’re seeking a Full Stack Developer experienced in Ruby on Rails and 
React. You’ll work on building out new features from start to finish, 
refining existing features, improving performance, and ensuring the 
security of our customer’s data. 

What a typical week might look like:

 - Translating the product manager’s feature pitches into technical specifications

 - Implementing those technical specifications as a series of small, descriptive, and well-tested GitHub pull requests

 - Pairing with your designer and developer teammates...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-02T18:20:55+00:00
        2024-04-09T18:20:55+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Rezervuokit.lt]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Full-stack Developer - Cto 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Rezervuokit.lt
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        United Kingdom
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            90-180-hr
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Job Description: Would you 
like to build a new search engine better than Google? Do you have the 
skills to develop a similar platform to KAYAK.com? Do you know how to 
fetch big data via API? Do you have a good sense of humor? Then we have 
saved a seat for you among our team.

Our vision: Our team of two founders has a brilliant idea to solve the 
problem that will exist in the near future meaning you are going to join
 a super-friendly and flat organization that is building the next 
unicorn with no doubt.  You are invited to work on a product 
that...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-30T10:45:06+00:00
        2024-04-06T10:45:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: MorphMarket]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        React Native Full Stack Developer 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        MorphMarket
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        United States
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            mobile
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            django
                                                                            python
                                                                            react
                                                                            ideally-python-and-django
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            MorphMarket is the world's 
biggest marketplace for exotic animals (snakes, lizards, etc.) with over
 a million users. We're growing fast and branching into aquatics amongst
 other areas.

**Culture:**

We run a calm, zero politics, zero finger-pointing operation where the 
focus is on high-quality technical work, on improving as engineers, and 
on teamwork (in the sense of solving hard problems by communicating and 
sharing knowledge).

**Location**:

We're based in the US but much of our team is based in the EU so working
 times where you overlap for ap...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T17:24:23+00:00
        2024-04-04T17:24:23+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Course Concierge]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Wanted: Brilliant Full-stack Developer, Long-term Position, Exciting Company
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Course Concierge
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Los Angeles, CA
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Hi there,

My name’s Carrie and I run Operations at Course Concierge 
(courseconcierge.com) – a publishing house that creates online courses 
with well-known YouTubers and other experts.

Our courses have hundreds of thousands of paying students, and our 
clients' videos are seen by tens of millions of people every month.

For the right person, this is a Dream Job — and dream company.

If you are someone who…

- Wants to excel in your career and takes pride in active and stimulating work

- Is looking for a shot to prove yourself

- Gets excited at the p...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-21T21:17:47+00:00
        2024-03-28T21:17:47+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: BBE Marketing Inc]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Full-stack Wordpress Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        BBE Marketing Inc
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Hurst, TX
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            BBE Marketing creates online
 products that help businesses connect with celebrities and influencers.
 We are looking for a talented Full-Stack Wordpress Developer to join 
our team, who could help us in shipping features for our application and
 drive our application design and architecture as we grow.

The tasks include:

- Developing plugins

- Making fixes and updates to existing plugins

- Work with team in planning and strategizing

- Working with designer in developing designs

- Various backend tasks

You will love this role if:

- You like working...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-20T18:09:25+00:00
        2024-03-27T18:09:25+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: DesignFiles]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Full-stack Ruby On Rails Developer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        DesignFiles
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            full-stack-programming
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            At DesignFiles we're looking
 for a Full-Stack Ruby on Rails Developer to join our engineering team.

About the Job: 

DesignFiles is an interior design project management software company on
 a mission to help interior designers and home furnishing retailers take
 their design services and businesses to new heights. With 5,000+ 
customers and 20+ team members located all over the world, we're growing
 quickly and looking for our next driven and talented team member.

We’re looking for a Full Stack Ruby on Rails Developer to join the company to drive p...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-18T11:59:03+00:00
        2024-03-25T11:59:03+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                    
                                
                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Cloudbeds]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Devops Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                        
        [image: Medal badge]
    
                

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Cloudbeds
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    design
                                                                            saas
                                                                            system
                                                                            full-stack
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            web
                                                                            scrum
                                                                            devops
                                                                            cloud
                                                                            management
                                                                            senior
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            linux
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Cloudbeds 

 Apply now 

👀 327 views

✅ 51 applied (16%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

As a Senior DevOps Engineer at Cloudbeds, your goal is to constantly 
improve and scale our SaaS platform to deliver an exceptional experience
 to our customers. You will be responsible for the creation, monitoring,
 automation, and support of services’ cloud infrastructure and pipelines
 while enabling and collaborating with product teams to efficiently 
deliver high-quality projects. You will have endless opportunities for 
architecture design and impleme...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-30T20:00:02+00:00
        2024-04-06T20:00:02+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: KoboToolbox]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Devops Engineer | Full-time, Remote
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        KoboToolbox
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Massachusetts, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Location: Remote

Availability: 35-40 hours per week

Working hours: Non-US East business hours

Reporting to: DevOps Lead

KoboToolbox has an immediate opening for a highly skilled and 
motivated DevOps Engineer to fill a full-time position of approximately 
35-40 hours per week, ideally for a commitment of at least 1 year. As a 
member of our team, you will contribute directly to developing code and 
infrastructure used by over 14,000 nonprofit organizations around the 
world who collect more than 20 million surveys a month to create 
data-driven chang...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-26T13:56:18+00:00
        2024-04-02T13:56:18+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Proxify]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Devops Engineer 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Proxify
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    azure
                                                                            kubernetes
                                                                            terraform
                                                                            devops
                                                                            agile
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            contractor
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About us:

 

Talent has no borders. Proxify's mission is to connect top developers 
around the world with the opportunities they deserve. So, it doesn't 
matter where you are; we are here to help you fast-track your 
independent career in the right direction. 🙂

 

Since our launch, Proxify's developers have successfully worked with 
1200+ happy clients to build their products and growth features. 3500+ 
talented developers trust Proxify and its network to fulfil their dreams
 and objectives.

 

Proxify is shaped by a global network of supportive, talent...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-26T11:00:43+00:00
        2024-04-02T11:00:43+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: ARC'TERYX]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Devops Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        ARC'TERYX
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        North Vancouver, BC (Corporate)
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            ARC'TERYX 

 Apply now 

👀 336 views

✅ 24 applied (7%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

Your Opportunity at ARC’TERYX: As a Senior DevOps Engineer, you play a 
crucial role in designing, developing, and maintaining a resilient 
eCommerce platform. Your primary focus is to discover opportunities for 
automation across our platform and to optimize our infrastructure 
management. You spearhead improvements to the developer experience that 
empower the development team to focus on implementing business features.
 Self-service enablement is your man...                                 
   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-22T01:00:04+00:00
        2024-03-29T01:00:04+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Sr Devops Engineer Public Sector
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                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    design
                                                                            saas
                                                                            system
                                                                            python
                                                                            docker
                                                                            support
                                                                            developer
                                                                            software
                                                                            testing
                                                                            code
                                                                            travel
                                                                            devops
                                                                            cloud
                                                                            api
                                                                            lead
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            linux
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Orbital Insight 

 Apply now 

👀 392 views

✅ 23 applied (6%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

Our mission at Orbital Insight is to understand what we’re doing on and 
to the Earth. We do this through our cloud-based SaaS platform, Orbital 
Insight Terrascope and on-premise offering, Terrabox, by ingesting 
geospatial data at massive scales, then applying state-of-art AI/ML and 
Data Science algorithms at scale. 

In order to achieve this, the cloud infrastructure engineering team is 
motivated to provide a robust infrastructure layer between th...        
                            

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-09T20:00:08+00:00
        2024-03-16T20:00:08+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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    grafana
                                                                            security
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            code
                                                                            devops
                                                                            financial
                                                                            cloud
                                                                            management
                                                                            senior
                                                                            operations
                                                                            go
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            linux
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Yassir 

 Apply now 

👀 198 views

✅ 26 applied (13%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

Yassir is the leading super App in the Maghreb region set to changing 
the way daily services are provided. It currently operates in 45 cities 
across Algeria, Morocco and Tunisia with recent expansions into France, 
Canada and Sub-Saharan Africa. It is backed (~$200M in funding) by VCs 
from Silicon Valley, Europe and other parts of the world. We offer 
on-demand services such as ride-hailing and last-mile delivery. Building
 on this infrastructure, we are no...                                   
 

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-06T22:00:41+00:00
        2024-03-13T22:00:41+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Nearsure
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                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            devops
                                                                            cloud
                                                                            management
                                                                            lead
                                                                            senior
                                                                            junior
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            What is it like to work at Nearsure?

A remote team never felt so close 🌐 Join our LATAM team and stay 
connected while working remotely. We value our team members and 
candidates interested in our vacancies. Enjoy fun activities like coffee
 breaks, tech talks, and games with our developers and management teams 
during your stay with us.

Who needs micromanagement? 🍃For us, communication is key, so we focus 
on working autonomously, with honesty, and respecting diversity. 
Micromanagement is not part of our corporate values.

Worklife Balance ⚖️Your we...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-06T11:00:16+00:00
        2024-03-13T11:00:16+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Technical Content Writer – Remote, £30-£35k
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                        Ellipsis®
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    full-time
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            copywriting
                                                                            digital-marketing
                                                                            technical-writing
                                                                            25-000-48-999-usd
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            As our new Technical Content
 Writer, you'll work on crafting content for Content Growth clients. 
You'll work across a range of clients, products, and industries to write
 world-class content. You will be joining as our second technical writer
 and will be responsible for in-house content that requires more working
 knowledge of technical topics. You will be our go-to person for writing
 and fact-checking how-to tutorials and developer-level content.

You might find it useful to read notes on working at Ellipsis from 
Menna, our Technical Writer who y...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T15:44:18+00:00
        2024-04-05T15:44:18+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        ZayZoon
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    design
                                                                            hr
                                                                            security
                                                                            writer
                                                                            support
                                                                            web
                                                                            financial
                                                                            fintech
                                                                            seo
                                                                            management
                                                                            content
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            ZayZoon 

 Apply now 

👀 243 views

✅ 25 applied (10%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

As a Content Writer at ZayZoon, you will be instrumental in crafting 
compelling and engaging content tailored to HR and people ops 
professionals within small and medium-sized businesses (SMBs). You will 
be responsible for producing a wide range of content, including blogs, 
white papers, reports, guides, web copy, social media copy, ad copy, and
 scripts. You will play a pivotal role educating the marketplace about 
Earned Wage Access and translating our m...                             
       

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T14:00:32+00:00
        2024-04-05T14:00:32+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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    writing
                                                                            anywhere
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Location: UK Remote (office or hybrid options available)

Annual Salary: Starting salary £23,000

Contract: Permanent

Hours: Full-time (37.5 hours per week)

Line Manager: Katie Niedzielski

Recruiter: Hope Parkin

Closing Date: 27/03/2024

We are looking for an experienced science educator to join the team of 
content writers and editors on our secondary science 
product, Beyond Science. In this role, you will contribute to the 
creation of original, curriculum-driven content for KS3 and GCSE science
 subjects. You’ll be a go-to specialist for biology, ...                
                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-19T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-26T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Forbes Advisor
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Jersey City, NJ
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            writing-editing
                                                                            consumer-services
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Company Description

At Marketplace, our mission is to help readers turn their aspirations 
into reality. We arm people with trusted advice and guidance, so they 
can make informed decisions they feel confident in and get back to doing
 the things they care about most.

We are an experienced team of industry experts dedicated to helping 
readers make smart decisions and choose the right products with ease. 
Marketplace boasts decades of experience across dozens of geographies 
and teams, including Content, SEO, Business Intelligence, Finance, HR, 
Marke...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-08T16:43:28+00:00
        2024-03-15T16:43:28+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Re/npi Digital Ad Associate, Copywriter 
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                        Accelerate Change
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        District of Columbia, US
                    
                                                     $46,000 - $56,000
                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Position: Digital Ad Associate, Copywriter (Full Time, Remote)

Organization: Revolution English / Noticias para Inmigrantes

Reports to: Director of Growth and Marketing

Location: Full-time, 100% remote position (from home or co-working space) with occasional travel 

COVID-19: We take Covid-19 safety very seriously. Employees must follow 
our Covid safety protocols and be fully vaccinated and boostered. 
Accommodations are provided to the extent required by law. For employees
 based in the state of Florida and Texas, the COVID-19 vaccine is 
encoura...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-11T22:17:43+00:00
        2024-03-18T22:17:43+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Berlin Schöneberg
                    
                                    
                
                                             today   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    f-d-m
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            At elopage, we believe that 
passion can turn into a career for anyone! With our cloud-based SaaS 
platform solution, elopage.com, we offer an easy and efficient way for 
everyone to create and sell digital products and online courses. More 
than 55,000 people have already placed their trust in our expertise!

Our story began in 2015, and for the first five years, we grew 
organically, becoming a profitable company with a team of around 60 
employees. Then, in September 2021, we raised $38 million in series A 
funding led by Target Global, with partici...                           
         

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T05:03:41+00:00
        2024-04-04T05:03:41+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Content Creator
                    

                                                        

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Marker Video
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    social-media
                                                                            creative
                                                                            editing
                                                                            english
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            contractor
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            ⭐ Be one of the first to 
join a NEW side hustle platform that pays you for your videos. ⭐

We’re Marker Video, and we’re looking for creative, talented and 
social-media-obsessed video creators to join our community. 

We’ve just launched our fresh new platform that’s feature-packed and 
designed with real creators in mind, and we want you to be the first to 
try it out.

Sign up (there is no creator cost for using Marker Video), and once 
approved, upload your video reviews, tutorials, and other 
social-suitable 30-second or less videos for brands lik...              
                      

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-11T16:45:06+00:00
        2024-03-18T16:45:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Digital Content Creator and Writer
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                        Everyday Delta
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Killeen, TX
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            canva
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Join the Creative Wave at Everyday Delta as a Content Creator & Blog Writer!

Who We Are: 

Everyday Delta stands at the forefront of the vibrant world of Delta 8, 
Delta 9, THC-P, and CBD products. We’re more than a company; we're a 
movement dedicated to sharing the wonders and excitement of the cannabis
 universe.

Your Mission, Should You Choose to Accept: 

Craft captivating stories, blogs, and articles that dive deep into the 
essence of Delta 8, Delta 9, THC-P, and THCA. Your words will guide, 
inspire, and intrigue our audience, taking them on a...                 
                   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-21T17:40:28+00:00
        2024-03-28T17:40:28+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Technical Content Writer - 100% Remote
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        ScrapingBee
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                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            python
                                                                            technical-writing
                                                                            part-time-freelancing
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            ScrapingBee is a web 
scraping API that simplifies the extraction of data from the web. The 
company was founded in 2019 by Pierre de Wulf and Kevin Sahin. After a 
small funding round in 2020 with Tinyseed, ScrapingBee is profitable and
 growing strongly. 

This role's main aim is to increase qualified traffic to the website via high-quality developer-focused content.

SEO has always been the main acquisition channel for ScrapingBee, and 
we’re now looking for an experienced SEO Content Writer with a focus on 
developer-targeted content.

Job Descripti...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-21T15:19:09+00:00
        2024-03-28T15:19:09+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Stronghold
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    technical
                                                                            writer
                                                                            test
                                                                            financial
                                                                            video
                                                                            fintech
                                                                            rails
                                                                            strategy
                                                                            content
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            educational
                                                                            executive
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Stronghold 

 Apply now 

👀 1,148 views

✅ 117 applied (10%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

About the Company

Named a Forbes Fintech 50, Stronghold’s mission is to improve financial 
access by powering innovative payment and financial services solutions 
through our open APIs.  We’ve been going deep to lay the underlying
 rails for modern payments and reach all customers with secure, 
transparent ways to move money. 

We are seeking team players who can evolve with the company as we scale 
and add new products. We are a team of technologists a...               
                     

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-11T08:00:10+00:00
        2024-03-18T08:00:10+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					90000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Lead Product Designer To Design Director
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                        Pixel-1
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             today   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Not open to agencies or 
freelancers, looking for someone in-house that can evolve to be a 
director of design.

About Us: We are a burgeoning design agency focused on sculpting the 
future of B2B SaaS products and websites. Although we maintain a low-key
 presence now, our ambitions are anything but. We craft designs that 
speak volumes, turning complex concepts into user-friendly solutions. 
Our team is on the lookout for a Senior Product Designer with the 
potential to evolve into a Design Lead or Director. Some of our recent 
projects: https://usepa...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-03T13:29:03+00:00
        2024-04-10T13:29:03+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					110000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Product Designer Ingestion
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                        Braze
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Toronto, Ontario, Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    design
                                                                            saas
                                                                            system
                                                                            designer
                                                                            technical
                                                                            ux
                                                                            web
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Braze 

 Apply now 

👀 265 views

✅ 37 applied (14%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

WHAT YOU’LL DO

Are you a critical thinker? Are you willing to challenge ideas and 
receive feedback? Are you comfortable with ambiguity? We are seeking a 
fearless and passionate Product Designer to join Braze’s Ingestion 
team. 

Product Designers at Braze have the freedom to work on all aspects of 
the user experience, leveraging strengths in at least one area — 
wireframing, prototyping, visual design, motion design. 

You’ll be primarily working on defining ...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-30T04:00:03+00:00
        2024-04-06T04:00:03+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					110000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Ui/ux & Product Designer For Saas Website
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                        Zyolix
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Dallas, Texas
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            design
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About The Role:We are a SaaS
 company that provides data-driven insights to online sellers to help 
grow their businesses. 

We are looking for ONE UI/UX Designer with strong design skills to help 
us redesign our website pages with the updated copy and create visuals 
that fully represent our product.

This role is a PROJECT-BASED position and has potential for a full-time position.

What You’ll Do:

 - Research our company and competitors

 - Provide a design direction backed with data and analytics

 - Iterate on designs based on internal and external...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T10:09:47+00:00
        2024-04-04T10:09:47+00:00
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        full-time
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                                            Looking for a project based 
designer with experience in working with tech companies (data/ai would 
be great). Very skilled with Figma and great at communicating with 
technical people. This project is a redesigning of our existing product.
 Please reach out to me on LinkedIn and send me your portfolio. (MUST BE
 IN THE USA)                                    
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                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            🚀 Join Our Team as a Senior Product Designer! 🚀

Are you a talented Product Designer from Poland looking for an exciting 
freelance opportunity? We are a leading Digital Product Design Agency 
specializing in designing SaaS B2B products for startups in the US.

🌟 What We're Looking For:

 -

Strong skills in visual UI and usability: We need someone who can create
 visually stunning and user-centric interfaces that enhance usability.

 -

Fluent English (min. B2): Effective communication is key, so proficiency
 in English, at least at the B2 level, is a m...                        
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                			USD
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        full-time
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    ui-ux
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            At HubX we build mobile apps, used and loved by millions all around the world.

We have a track record of building and growing mobile apps on various 
verticals that reached over 100 million users across 6 continents and 
160 countries.

We are looking for a talented “Product Designer” to join our energetic and highly motivated team.

As a talented “Product Designer” you’d probably land an interview with many companies if you wanted to, so why choose us?

We offer you an opportunity to make a huge impact in the lives of 
millions of users through our ...                                    
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        full-time
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                                            Our mission at Duolingo is 
to develop the best education in the world and make it universally 
available. But we’ve got more left to do — and that’s where you come in!

Duolingo is the most popular language-learning application in the world,
 with over 500 million users and over half a billion exercises completed
 daily. Beyond our core learning product, we also offer English 
proficiency testing with the Duolingo English Test, and are bringing new
 subjects into the Duolingo app, where people can develop their Math and
 Music skills.

We are passionat...                                    
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 Apply now 

👀 309 views

✅ 14 applied (5%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

About this role

Faire is a company invested in good design—as a Senior Product Designer,
 you’ll join a tight-knit, collaborative team of designers who care 
deeply about creating beautiful and intuitive experiences. Our team is 
at the center of product work at Faire, designing experiences for the 
thousands of small retailers and makers growing their business with our 
marketplace.

In this role, you’ll work with team members across research, engineering, prod...                                    
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        full-time
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                                            We seek an innovative 
Designer with experience in architecture, engineering, and construction 
to develop a low-fidelity animated MVP for a startup's AI tool designed 
to optimize the architectural design process. We are a team with an 
extensive background in architecture and engineering and are creating a 
tool that not only generates concepts meeting specific space 
requirements but also considers environmental factors and building 
codes.

The ideal candidate will have expertise in UI design, animation, and 
prototyping, with the ability to create ...                             
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        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Customer.io]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Product Designer, Growth
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                                            Customer.io is looking for a
 Senior Product Designer to join our product design team. We’re working 
hard to build a product that enables companies to communicate 
authentically with their customers in inventive and flexible ways. 
You'll join a team of highly skilled and empowered designers in a remote
 and distributed company of about 250 team members across 17 countries.

This role will join our growth team, where you’ll envision and run 
experiments to help new customers get started with Customer.io more 
successfully. Product growth designers emb...                           
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        full-time
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                                            Not open to agencies or 
freelancers, looking for someone in-house that can evolve to be a 
director of design.

About Us: We are a burgeoning design agency focused on sculpting the 
future of B2B SaaS products and websites. Although we maintain a low-key
 presence now, our ambitions are anything but. We craft designs that 
speak volumes, turning complex concepts into user-friendly solutions. 
Our team is on the lookout for a Senior Product Designer with the 
potential to evolve into a Design Lead or Director. Some of our recent 
projects: https://usepa...                                    
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        full-time
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                                            Braze 

 Apply now 

👀 265 views

✅ 37 applied (14%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

WHAT YOU’LL DO

Are you a critical thinker? Are you willing to challenge ideas and 
receive feedback? Are you comfortable with ambiguity? We are seeking a 
fearless and passionate Product Designer to join Braze’s Ingestion 
team. 

Product Designers at Braze have the freedom to work on all aspects of 
the user experience, leveraging strengths in at least one area — 
wireframing, prototyping, visual design, motion design. 

You’ll be primarily working on defining ...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-30T04:00:03+00:00
        2024-04-06T04:00:03+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					110000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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    full-time
                                                                            design
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About The Role:We are a SaaS
 company that provides data-driven insights to online sellers to help 
grow their businesses. 

We are looking for ONE UI/UX Designer with strong design skills to help 
us redesign our website pages with the updated copy and create visuals 
that fully represent our product.

This role is a PROJECT-BASED position and has potential for a full-time position.

What You’ll Do:

 - Research our company and competitors

 - Provide a design direction backed with data and analytics

 - Iterate on designs based on internal and external...                                    
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                        Boston, Massachusetts, United States
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                                            The Role

This is a temporary contractor role with the potential of becoming permanent position. This position is fully remote.

As a Design Director, you'll play a central role throughout the entire 
project — establishing the design vision that delivers benefits both to 
clients and their users by creating meaningful ways for them to 
interact, always ensuring that our work has the intended business 
impact.

 - Lead teams and engage clients through the entire project.

 - Plan and run a design process that delivers on core business goals.

 - Design ...                                    
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        2024-03-26T00:00:00+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
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                        Remote
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Looking for a project based 
designer with experience in working with tech companies (data/ai would 
be great). Very skilled with Figma and great at communicating with 
technical people. This project is a redesigning of our existing product.
 Please reach out to me on LinkedIn and send me your portfolio. (MUST BE
 IN THE USA)                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T09:04:51+00:00
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                                            🚀 Join Our Team as a Senior Product Designer! 🚀

Are you a talented Product Designer from Poland looking for an exciting 
freelance opportunity? We are a leading Digital Product Design Agency 
specializing in designing SaaS B2B products for startups in the US.

🌟 What We're Looking For:

 -

Strong skills in visual UI and usability: We need someone who can create
 visually stunning and user-centric interfaces that enhance usability.

 -

Fluent English (min. B2): Effective communication is key, so proficiency
 in English, at least at the B2 level, is a m...                        
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				USD
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        full-time
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    ui-ux
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            At HubX we build mobile apps, used and loved by millions all around the world.

We have a track record of building and growing mobile apps on various 
verticals that reached over 100 million users across 6 continents and 
160 countries.

We are looking for a talented “Product Designer” to join our energetic and highly motivated team.

As a talented “Product Designer” you’d probably land an interview with many companies if you wanted to, so why choose us?

We offer you an opportunity to make a huge impact in the lives of 
millions of users through our ...                                    
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                                            Our mission at Duolingo is 
to develop the best education in the world and make it universally 
available. But we’ve got more left to do — and that’s where you come in!

Duolingo is the most popular language-learning application in the world,
 with over 500 million users and over half a billion exercises completed
 daily. Beyond our core learning product, we also offer English 
proficiency testing with the Duolingo English Test, and are bringing new
 subjects into the Duolingo app, where people can develop their Math and
 Music skills.

We are passionat...                                    
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        full-time
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                                            Faire 

 Apply now 

👀 309 views

✅ 14 applied (5%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

About this role

Faire is a company invested in good design—as a Senior Product Designer,
 you’ll join a tight-knit, collaborative team of designers who care 
deeply about creating beautiful and intuitive experiences. Our team is 
at the center of product work at Faire, designing experiences for the 
thousands of small retailers and makers growing their business with our 
marketplace.

In this role, you’ll work with team members across research, engineering, prod...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-23T05:00:08+00:00
        2024-03-30T05:00:08+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					110000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                                            We seek an innovative 
Designer with experience in architecture, engineering, and construction 
to develop a low-fidelity animated MVP for a startup's AI tool designed 
to optimize the architectural design process. We are a team with an 
extensive background in architecture and engineering and are creating a 
tool that not only generates concepts meeting specific space 
requirements but also considers environmental factors and building 
codes.

The ideal candidate will have expertise in UI design, animation, and 
prototyping, with the ability to create ...                             
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        2024-03-29T21:41:56+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					110000
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				USD
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        full-time
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                                                                            us-based-remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Paired is a global staffing 
and recruiting agency that specializes in pairing remote work with 
top-tier talent. We help individuals from around the world connect with 
great companies that are looking for their specific skill set. Our 
mission is to provide great jobs to talented people, no matter where 
they are located.

We are seeking a creative, strategic, and data-driven Social Media 
Specialist to lead our client's social media efforts. You will be 
responsible for developing and executing social media strategies across 
platforms like TikTok, I...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-15T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-22T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
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				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Council on American-Islamic Relations - National Headquarters]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Social Media Manager
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Council on American-Islamic Relations - National Headquarters
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        DC, US
                    
                                                     $58,799 - $58,800
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                                            The Council on 
American-Islamic Relations (CAIR) is America’s largest Muslim civil 
liberties and advocacy organization. CAIR’s mission is to enhance 
understanding of Islam, protect civil rights, promote justice, and 
empower American Muslims.

Job Title:            Social Media Manager 

Department:     Communications

Position:            Full-Time

FLSA:                  Exempt

Reports To:       Deputy Executive Director

Salary:          Candidates can expect to be offered $58,800 as a new hire in the role.

Position Summary

We are seeking a dynami...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-03T15:21:56+00:00
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        full-time
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                                            As a social media intern at 
Arc & Codementor, you will help us create content on our social 
media channels. As part of the marketing team, you will help create 
impactful content in various form factors related to remote work, 
programming, AI, and technology. This is an excellent opportunity for 
highly motivated MBA or college students looking to make an impact as 
part of a small, energetic team that values growth and collaboration.

Type of role: Part-time internship (15-20 hours per week)

Location: Taiwan (fully remote) or within 3 hour time di...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T11:00:12+00:00
        2024-04-05T11:00:12+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Chat Assassins]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Social Media Chat Sales
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Chat Assassins
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    english
                                                                            social-media
                                                                            customer-service
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Becoming a Chat Assassin is a
 job opportunity for high-level English speakers located in Latin 
America to have a stable income in $USD that allows them to provide for 
their families and work from home.

Chat Assassins is a Premium Marketing Company, Lead and Operated by
 87% Women. Corporate Headquarters are based in Miami, Florida with 130+
 team members all over Latin America, and clients worldwide. We work 
with Personal Brands and support them with turning social media 
followers into customers.

Working in sales means more sales = more money! Pu...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-08T20:31:19+00:00
        2024-03-15T20:31:19+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Specky & Ginge LTD]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Freelance Social Media Assistant - Remote Working
                    

                                                        

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Specky & Ginge LTD
                    
                
    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                            advertising-services
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Specky & Ginge need an 
Epic Person! We're looking to take the company to the next level. Could 
you be the person to help us achieve that?

We're looking for a Freelance Social Media Assistant to work remotely 
across a wide range of fantastic client accounts. You will be assisting 
in the daily activity across various social platforms, building up an 
engaged following and delivering first class customer service.

Starting rate of £12.00 per hour. You will have the flexibility of work /
 life balance and there is a fantastic chance to grow and increa...     
                               

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T17:46:37+00:00
        2024-04-08T17:46:37+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Get It Recruit - Marketing]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Social Media Ambassador - Part-time - - Remote | Wfh
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Get It Recruit - Marketing
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Greenville, SC
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            part-time
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                            human-resources-services
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Job Title: Social Media Ambassador

Location: Remote

Position Type: Part-time

About Us

We are a leading provider of hospitality management solutions, dedicated
 to enhancing the guest experience for hotels, restaurants, and other 
establishments. Our innovative approach focuses on leveraging technology
 to drive guest satisfaction and loyalty. As we continue to expand our 
services, we are seeking a motivated and customer-centric individual to 
join our team as a Social Media Ambassador.

Position Overview

As a Social Media Ambassador, you will play a...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T22:01:07+00:00
        2024-04-05T22:01:07+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: N&A Enterprises & Solutions]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Online Social Media Coordinator 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        N&A Enterprises & Solutions
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        New York, NY
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    entry-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                            internet-publishing
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We are seeking eloquent and 
charismatic individuals to join our remote team. We are a company whose 
mission is to build unforgettable vacation packages that will create 
core memories to last a lifetime!

In this role, you will demonstrate excellent communication skills via 
phone, social media, and email to connect with and assist clients in 
navigating their vacation planning. Please know that this is a business 
opportunity which you will work closely with some of the leading 
suppliers in the industry for cruises, resort stays, and events.

Respon...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T17:49:31+00:00
        2024-04-05T17:49:31+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: N&A Enterprises & Solutions]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Online Social Media Coordinator 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        N&A Enterprises & Solutions
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Orlando, FL
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    entry-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                            internet-publishing
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About The Job

We are seeking eloquent and charismatic individuals to join our remote 
team. We are a company whose mission is to build unforgettable vacation 
packages that will create core memories to last a lifetime!

In this role, you will demonstrate excellent communication skills via 
phone, social media, and email to connect with and assist clients in 
navigating their vacation planning. Please know that this is a business 
opportunity which you will work closely with some of the leading 
suppliers in the industry for cruises, resort stays, and ...            
                        

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T17:49:31+00:00
        2024-04-05T17:49:31+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Get It Recruit - Marketing]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Social Media Marketing Executive - Work Independently - Remote
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Get It Recruit - Marketing
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Burlington, VT
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    entry-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                            human-resources-services
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Exciting Opportunity: Join Our Social Media Team!

Are you eager to embark on a rewarding journey with a globally renowned 
leadership development company, making a meaningful impact across 150 
countries? With cutting-edge products and a vibrant, supportive 
community, we're seeking a Social Media Superstar to help us shine even 
brighter online.

About The Role:

Joining our dynamic team means diving into an exciting phase of growth. 
As a Social Media Specialist, you'll blend independence with teamwork, 
infusing creativity into our digital presence....                       
             

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-28T16:04:58+00:00
        2024-04-04T16:04:58+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: The Sublunary - North America]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Entry Level Social Media Manager - Remote
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        The Sublunary - North America
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Los Angeles, CA
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    entry-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            advertising-services
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Welcome to The Sublunary, 
where we redefine the synergy between human creativity and the power of 
machine learning (ML). Originally founded in London and now expanding 
our operations into North America, The Sublunary prides itself on making
 sense of ML, unleashing its full potential to supercharge human 
creativity. Our mission is to empower marketing teams by providing them 
with the tools to uncover deep insights, facilitating informed 
decision-making processes. With a commitment to cutting through the 
unknown, we invite you to experience the r...                           
         

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-27T21:42:33+00:00
        2024-04-03T21:42:33+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                    
                                
                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: MANTL]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Sales Development Representative
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        MANTL
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        New York City, New York, United States
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    saas
                                                                            ceo
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            financial
                                                                            fintech
                                                                            banking
                                                                            lead
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            sales
                                                                            health
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            As a Sales Development Representative You Will : 

As an SDR at MANTL you will engage with potential clients helping them 
to understand the importance of digital transformation and educate them 
on the benefits of MANTL’s platform.

We know who our potential customers are. We need your help to get them 
to know us too. This is a great opportunity to get in on the ground 
floor of a fast growing enterprise SaaS market leader.

Who You Are:

 - You have a bachelor's degree or equivalent work experience.

 - You have sales experience and are familiar with...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T16:00:24+00:00
        2024-04-05T16:00:24+00:00
                        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Neofelis Executive Search]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Sales Development Representative - Executive Search
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Neofelis Executive Search
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Singapore
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            europe-only
                                                                            emea-only
                                                                            asia-only
                                                                            sdr
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Overachiever? Welcome. Slow-learner? No thanks. KPI orientated? Come over here!

Sales Development Representative (SDR) - Executive Search

Since 2017, we are a remote-first boutique executive search firm 
specializing in serving Chief Information Officers (CIO). This means 
that we help CIOs to build their careers and their leadership teams with
 advisory or search & selection services. In other words: we're 
"headhunters".

This is great for you if you picture your mid-term future in tech sales 
or consultingBecause after 2 years in this job, you'll ...              
                      

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-29T06:57:31+00:00
        2024-04-05T06:57:31+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Chat Assassins]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Phone and Chat Sales Representative
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Chat Assassins
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    creative
                                                                            english
                                                                            customer-service
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            100% Remote - Work from Home
 Position - Hourly + Commissions + Bonuses. Must be located anywhere in 
Latin America.

We are seeking a person experienced in sales and cold calling who can do
 outbound calls with the list of leads of potential clients provided by 
automated sales funnels. At Chat Assassins work with high-level business
 coaches to help them scale their businesses by providing them with 
skilled virtual sales teams. The career path for this role is to grow 
into a Phone Closer and eventually into a full-cycle High Ticket Sales 
Representa...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-13T16:01:23+00:00
        2024-03-20T16:01:23+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Alpstra LLC]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Account Sales Representative 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Alpstra LLC
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Dallas, Texas, United States
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            usa-only
                                                                            collision-industry
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Dear Senior Account Sales Representative (Collision Industry),

We're excited to announce that Alpstra is seeking a Senior Account Sales
 Representative (Collision Industry) to join our team. Our aim is to 
expand our corporate training programs worldwide.

This role is crucial. Why? Because, at Alpstra, we are committed to 
empowering individuals and organizations to grow and succeed through 
transformative leadership and business development programs. Yet, we 
haven't had someone solely focused on expanding our own sales.

To date, most of our busine...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-26T09:16:42+00:00
        2024-04-02T09:16:42+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Desktop Metal]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Inside Sales Representative
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Desktop Metal
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Burlington, Massachusetts, United States
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    salesforce
                                                                            training
                                                                            software
                                                                            microsoft
                                                                            management
                                                                            lead
                                                                            sales
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Desktop Metal 

 Apply now 

👀 254 views

✅ 16 applied (6%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

We are seeking a dynamic Inside Sales Representative to join our team 
and play a pivotal role in driving our company's growth. As an Inside 
Sales Representative, you will have the opportunity to cultivate 
relationships with prospective clients; by collaborating closely with 
our Account Managers, you'll ensure a seamless lead handoff process and 
maintain a robust lead pipeline in Salesforce. With your exceptional 
communication skills and sales prowe...                                 
   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-23T00:00:29+00:00
        2024-03-30T00:00:29+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: V2 Cloud Solutions]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Sales Development Representative
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        V2 Cloud Solutions
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                
            

            
            
                
                                             Join us on our mission
 to enable people to reconnect with nature and be able to work from 
wherever they are happiest.

V2 Cloud is not a regular tech SaaS start-up. We were and will be Round 
“O” financed. “O”rganic growth independence means we're not pressured by
 external investors' interests or timelines, enabling us to prioritize 
long-term innovation over short-term gains. Each year we share our 
profits with employees, and none of them are assholes, because life is 
too short to work with assholes.

Are you proactive with a passion for problem-...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-21T20:00:45+00:00
        2024-03-28T20:00:45+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
                        
                
                     hot 🔥
                
            

            
            
            
                                    [image: Toggl]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Sales Development Representative 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                        
        [image: Medal badge]
    
                

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Toggl
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Tallinn, Estonia
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    full-time
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            americas
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We are looking for proactive
 and self-driven Sales Development Representatives to fuel our growth 
through new customer acquisition. If you’re a reliable professional who 
can balance customer orientation and a results-driven approach, we’d 
like to meet you.

The base salary for this position is $35,000 (plus uncapped variable) 
with On-target earnings estimated at $55,000. OTE for the role depends 
on your target market (not your location). 

You can work from anywhere in the Central/Eastern US time zone.

About the TeamWe are a global team of 100+ a...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-15T20:24:03+00:00
        2024-03-22T20:24:03+00:00
                        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                    
                                
                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: INFUSE]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Marketing Analyst 
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        INFUSE
                    
                
    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            contract
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                                                                        technology-information-and-int...
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T22:10:57+00:00
        2024-04-08T22:10:57+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: PetDesk]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Junior Data Analyst
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        PetDesk
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    other
                                                                            anywhere
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            As a Junior Data Analyst, 
you will be helping Petvisor’s enterprise customers benefit from this 
data by analyzing customer data and creating custom audience segments to
 meet their specific needs. This entails understanding the workings of 
the products from the data perspective, identifying customer utilization
 patterns, and correlating with data requests. This role offers a unique
 opportunity for individuals passionate about data analysis and customer
 satisfaction to contribute to our goal of enabling customers to succeed
 with our products.

App...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-02T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-04-09T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Schultz & Williams]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Data Analyst Consultant
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Schultz & Williams
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Pennsylvania, US
                    
                                                     $70,000 - $80,000
                    
                
                                             today   
                                    
                
                        
                                                        
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Job Description

The Consultant is responsible for executing data analytics and data 
segmentation in support of ongoing direct response and membership 
projects as well as program assessments and audits.

This position supports multiple account management teams and plays a 
critical role in the success of client programs. The ideal candidate is a
 client-focused problem solver who enjoys transforming information into 
clear, actionable insights that support strategic fundraising efforts.

Responsibilities     

 - Extract and aggregate fundraising data...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T14:21:38+00:00
        2024-04-08T14:21:38+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Match Group]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Senior Data Analyst
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Match Group
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    analyst
                                                                            design
                                                                            embedded
                                                                            python
                                                                            training
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            director
                                                                            financial
                                                                            lead
                                                                            senior
                                                                            operations
                                                                            analytics
                                                                            health
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            digital-nomad
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Match Group 

 Apply now 

👀 336 views

✅ 42 applied (13%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

The growing Match Group Central Platforms team is looking for an analyst
 to work cross-functionally with the Match Group organization, and our 
portfolio of brands, to help identify, understand, and improve business,
 operations, and product challenges. Reporting to the Director of 
Product, the Senior Data Analyst will deliver high-quality strategic and
 tactical analysis; collaborating with the product, engineering, data 
science, business intelligence...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-31T20:00:06+00:00
        2024-04-07T20:00:06+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					95000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
    


                                        
    
        
            
            
            
            
                                    [image: Blank Canvas Hospitality Group]
                    
            

            
                
                    
                        Online Marketing Client Manager
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Blank Canvas Hospitality Group
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        New York City
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            sales-and-marketing
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                                                                        customer-relationship-manageme...
                                                                            email-marketing-and-automation
                                                                            project-management
                                                                            sales-management
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            About

Blank Canvas Hospitality Group is a group that specializes in online 
marketing for extended stay accommodations. We started in 2020 with the 
idea that the way people have traveled has changed, and so must 
accommodations. We're growing and are looking for help!

The Day to Day

Your responsibility will be to help us run successful email campaigns 
(training available), and to follow interested clients from start to 
ongoing.  You don't need to be the best sales person in the world, 
but should be comfortable with talking a client through their ...       
                             

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T13:04:26+00:00
        2024-04-08T13:04:26+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Marketing Analyst 
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                        INFUSE
                    
                
    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            contract
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                                                                        technology-information-and-int...
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T22:10:45+00:00
        2024-04-08T22:10:45+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        INFUSE
                    
                
    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            contract
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                                                                        technology-information-and-int...
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-04-01T22:09:51+00:00
        2024-04-08T22:09:51+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            contract
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                                                                        technology-information-and-int...
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-07T22:03:05+00:00
        2024-03-14T22:03:05+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    pleno-sênior
                                                                            contrato
                                                                            marketing-e-vendas
                                                                                                                        tecnologia-informação-e-intern...
                                                                            remote
                                                                            contract
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-07T22:02:19+00:00
        2024-03-14T22:02:19+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    mid-senior-level
                                                                            contract
                                                                            marketing-and-sales
                                                                                                                        technology-information-and-int...
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            OUR HIRING PROCESS:

 - We will review your application against our job requirements. We do 
not employ machine learning technologies during this phase as we believe
 every human deserves attention from another human. We do not think 
machines can evaluate your application quite like our seasoned 
recruiting professionals—every person is unique. We promise to give your
 candidacy a fair and detailed assessment.

 - We may then invite you to submit a video interview for the review of 
the hiring manager. This video interview is often followed by a test ...
                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-07T22:02:01+00:00
        2024-03-14T22:02:01+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					80000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Miniextensions Technical Support
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                        miniExtensions
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Remote
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    contract
                                                                            customer-support
                                                                            anywhere-in-the-world
                                                                            technical-support
                                                                            50-000-74-999-usd
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            We are looking for a 
Technical Support person to join our miniExtensions team.We are a 
US-based company and our team works remotely.We make tools for Airtable.
 Our website can be found here: miniextensions.com 

Collaboration Hours9:00 AM - 5:00 PM Pacific Time

TypeContract

Rate$28/hr

Experience4+ years

Requirements:

 - Fluent in English.

 - Be able to commit Full-time 40+hrs/wk

 - Must be able to work full-time PST hours 9am-5pm Mon-Fri.

 - We use Hubstaff to log worked hours.

 - This is a technical role. You have to be comfortable with technic...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-26T18:28:15+00:00
        2024-04-02T18:28:15+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			

TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Technical Support Engineer
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        Forethought
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Toronto, Ontario, Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    python
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            growth
                                                                            video
                                                                            api
                                                                            content
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Forethought 

 Apply now 

👀 367 views

✅ 19 applied (5%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

We are tackling a growing $30B+ market, fueled by the global demand for 
automation, and we’re assembling a world-class team to help us get 
there. We're looking for a Technical Support Engineer who is passionate 
about customer experience and enjoys working with Python and SQL. You’ll
 work closely with our Customer Success, Customer Support, and 
Engineering teams to troubleshoot complex technical issues our customers
 are experiencing and optimize our p...                                 
   

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-23T17:00:21+00:00
        2024-03-30T17:00:21+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Support Engineer | Full-time, Remote
                    

                        
        [image: Verified badge]
        
    
                                    

            

            
                
                     
                    
                        KoboToolbox
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Massachusetts, US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                                                    
                    
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Location: Remote

Availability: 35-40 hours per week

Working hours: Non-US East business hours

Reporting to: DevOps Lead

KoboToolbox has an immediate opening for a highly skilled and 
motivated Support Engineer to fill a full-time position of approximately
 35-40 hours per week, ideally for a commitment of at least 1 year. As a
 member of our team, you will contribute directly to developing code and
 infrastructure used by over 14,000 nonprofit organizations around the 
world who collect more than 20 million surveys a month to create 
data-driven chan...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-26T13:56:18+00:00
        2024-04-02T13:56:18+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Customer Support Representative 
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                        C&S Consulting
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        New York, NY
                    
                                    
                
                                             this week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                
                                                                        
    entry-level
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            other
                                                                            internet-publishing
                                                                            remote
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Introduction:

Join us as an Entry Level Travel Assistant, where you'll be instrumental
 in facilitating seamless travel experiences for both our clients and 
employees. This role is perfect for individuals who have a deep passion 
for travel, exceptional organizational abilities, and a dedication to 
providing top-notch customer service. You'll collaborate closely with 
clients, assisting them in crafting travel itineraries, arranging 
accommodations, and managing related logistics.

Responsibilities:

Travel Arrangement:

 - Aid in the booking of fligh...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-27T05:47:57+00:00
        2024-04-03T05:47:57+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Customer Support Specialist 
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                        Karat
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Mexico City, Mexico City, Mexico
                    
                                    
                
                                             today   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    mexico
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Come join our Customer Operations team

Our Customer Operations team is committed to empowering Karat’s customer
 partnerships through tool automation, insightful analytics, and a 
higher level of support throughout the entire customer journey.

What you will do

As a Customer Support Specialist, you will develop positive and 
productive long-term relationships with assigned Karat customers 
throughout the pre-and-post sales lifecycle by providing proactive and 
insightful customer service.

We are looking to hire for this position out of Mexico. Workin...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-25T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-04-01T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Customer Support Specialist
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                        Mudflap
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere in US
                    
                                    
                
                                             yesterday   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    support
                                                                            anywhere
                                                                            full-time
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Mudflap serves the $800B 
trucking industry, the backbone of the U.S. economy. Our market-leading 
payment products help truckers save thousands of dollars on fuel (their 
#1 business expense), while providing our fuel stop partners with access
 to new, hard-to-reach customers. We’re a fast-growing marketplace 
business looking for a new customer-obsessed teammate to join us on this
 exciting journey.

We are looking for an exceptional individual to join Mudflap’s Customer 
Support Team. Customer obsession is a core value at Mudflap, therefore 
Customer...                                    

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-20T00:00:00+00:00
        2024-03-27T00:00:00+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Senior Technical Support Engineer
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                        Forethought
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Toronto, Ontario, Canada
                    
                                    
                
                                             last week   
                                    
                
                        
                                                                        
                            
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                        
                                                                        
    technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            growth
                                                                            video
                                                                            api
                                                                            content
                                                                            senior
                                                                            operational
                                                                            engineer
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Forethought 

 Apply now 

👀 222 views

✅ 12 applied (5%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

We are tackling a growing $30B+ market, fueled by the global demand for 
automation, and we’re assembling a world-class team to help us get 
there. We're looking for a highly skilled and experienced Senior 
Technical Support Engineer who is passionate about customer experience. 
In this position, you’ll work closely with our Customer Success, 
Customer Support, and Engineering teams to troubleshoot complex 
technical issues for our top-tier customers and o...                    
                

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-22T14:00:32+00:00
        2024-03-29T14:00:32+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Technical Support Specialist
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                        Cohere
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        Anywhere
                    
                                    
                
                                             3w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    saas
                                                                            training
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            education
                                                                            content
                                                                            health
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            recruitment
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Cohere 

 Apply now 

👀 1,072 views

✅ 164 applied (15%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

Who are we? Our mission is to scale intelligence to serve humanity. 
We’re training and deploying frontier models for developers and 
enterprises who are building AI systems to power magical experiences 
like content generation, semantic search, RAG, and agents. We believe 
that our work is instrumental to the widespread adoption of AI.

We obsess over what we build. Each one of us is responsible for 
contributing to increasing the capabilities of our model...             
                       

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-11T23:00:19+00:00
        2024-03-18T23:00:19+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Technical Support Analyst
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                        Street Context
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        London
                    
                                    
                
                                             4w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
        
                                                                        
    analyst
                                                                            saas
                                                                            consult
                                                                            technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            growth
                                                                            video
                                                                            investment
                                                                            finance
                                                                            management
                                                                            excel
                                                                            sales
                                                                            engineering
                                                                            recruitment
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Street Context 

 Apply now 

👀 255 views

✅ 27 applied (11%)

Share this job: 

Get a rok.co short link

As a Technical Support Analyst, you're part of a Technical Support team 
that is focused on making our clients and users successful and happy 
when using our platform. Our clients are the largest banks and 
broker-dealers in the world, and their users are our bread and butter. 
As a Technical Support Analyst, you will take on a breadth of 
customer-facing responsibilities and serve as a key liaison between 
Street Context and its customers in the insti...                        
            

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-06T15:00:25+00:00
        2024-03-13T15:00:25+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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                        Tech Support Specialist
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                        Platform Science
                    
                
    
                                    
                    
                        San Diego, California, United States
                    
                                    
                
                                             2w ago   
                                    
                
                        
                    
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
                                                                        
    
                                                                        
    technical
                                                                            support
                                                                            software
                                                                            testing
                                                                            growth
                                                                            manager
                                                                            mobile
                                                                            android
                                                                            legal
                                                                            health
                                                                            full-time
                                                                            startups
                                                                            telecommute
                                                                            flexible-hours
                                
            

            
            
                
                                            Who We Are

At Platform Science, we’re working to connect everything that moves.

Founded in 2015, we are an open IoT platform that partners with 
innovative fleets, application developers, vehicle manufacturers, and 
equipment providers in the transportation industry to deliver 
revolutionary solutions to supply chain professionals across the globe.

Our employees are an engaging, diverse group of people who believe in 
the power of great ideas. We hire people with different experiences and 
perspectives to build a company culture that fuels growth th...         
                           

            

        

    
    
    
    
        2024-03-16T11:00:04+00:00
        2024-03-23T11:00:04+00:00
                			USD
			
				
					70000
					YEAR
				
				USD
			
		        
			
TELECOMMUTE
        full-time
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				How it works
				

                personalized feed & newsletter

			

			
				
					Collecting data

					

					
						We gather jobs from 22 remote job boards, dozens of career pages, and LinkedIn.
					

					We don't gather anything from Facebook, Reddit, or Telegram. Most offers there are, frankly, either garbage or fake.
					

				

			


			
				
					Filtering jobs

					

					
						First, all non-remote openings are thrown away.
					

					
						We are not interested in "remote-friendly" jobs. We are in the business of fully remote, async work.
					

				

			


			
				
					Cherry-picking

					

					
						Time to select the goodies for you.
					


						Only job titles from your
							preferences
							are approved
	Additional filters are applied (seniority, company reputation)


				

			


			
				
					The big day 🎉

					

					
						Once everything is prepared, we wait for the delivery day you picked to send the goodies.
					


					
						This can be weekly on Mondays or daily. That's up to you.
					

				

			

			
				
					Sounds good?

					
						Hit that subscribe button and create your free account!
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                        mike camera
                    
                

                
                
                     Senior designer
                
                
    
                                    
                         Providence, RI
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I’m a designer in 
Rhode Island focused on one goal for over 16 years—making brands look 
bigger. Over...
                            

            
                                                                            ux-research
                                                                            graphic-designer
                                                                            web-designer
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                        penelope razo
                    
                

                
                
                     Copywriter
                
                
    
                                    
                         Remote
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Hi! My name’s 
Penelope and I’m an experienced content writer, virtual assistant and a 
fellow crypto ...
                            

            
                                                                            content-writer
                                                                            blog-post
                                                                            social-media-management
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                     Writer
                
                
    
                                    
                         Figueira da Foz, Portugal
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Hi!I'm currently 25 
y/old.I'm from Portugal.I have a Bachelor's Degree in Modern Languages 
(English/...
                            

            
                                                                            creative
                                                                            curious
                                                                            caffeinated
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                        shelley feist
                    
                

                
                
                     Consultant, Strategy
                
                
    
                                    
                         Washington DC
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Shelley is a 
powerful integrator and executive leader, skilled at strategic planning 
and content str...
                            

            
                                                                                                                        consultant-management-communic...
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                     Head of Platform Engineering
                
                
    
                                    
                         London, UK
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Hello
                            

            
                                                                            devops
                                                                            sre
                                                                            platform
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                     Project manager, 
                
                
    
                                    
                         South Africa
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I have been a 
professional project manager, sales and marketing, and a 
copywriter for the past five ...
                            

            
                                                                            hr-recruiting
                                                                            consultant
                                                                            copywriting
                                                                            sales
                            


            
                
                                    Available right now
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                        brian hernandez
                    
                

                
                
                     Intelligent business growth + marketing 
                
                
    
                                    
                         Tempe, AZ
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    ready to rock! 
                            

            
                                                                            sales
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            product-management
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                        b salinas
                    
                

                
                
                     Scholar, Scribe, Seeker of Knowledge
                
                
    
                                    
                         Austin, TX
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Just trying
                            

            
                                                                            fullstack-developer
                                                                            software-developer
                                                                            artificial-intelligence
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                     Owner
                
                
    
                                    
                         Los Angeles, CA
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Ashley is a 
professional actress and producer located in Los Angeles. As an 
independent producer, As...
                            

            
                                                                            consultant
                                                                            copywriting
                                                                            marketing
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                     Administrative Assistant
                
                
    
                                    
                         Remote
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Hi! I am an 
experienced content writer, virtual assistant, and crypto enthusiast.I 
am a really socia...
                            

            
                                                                            administrative-task
                                                                            web-research
                                                                            data-entry
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                     Senior Web & Mobile Engineer
                
                
    
                                    
                         Helsinki, Finland
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Hi.I am an excellent
 Web & Mobile Application Engineer and have done many projects.I 
have developed ...
                            

            
                                                                            front-end-engineer
                                                                            full-stack-engineer
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                     Hr recruiting
                
                
    
                                    
                         Atlanta, GA
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    DependableFull-time 
                            

            
                                                                            social-media
                                                                            customer-service
                                                                            email-marketing
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                        fabio krishna ames
                    
                

                
                
                     Recent MBA 
                
                
    
                                    
                         New York, NY
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I am a recent MBA 
graduate completing a Master of Science in Legal Studies part-time and 
online via ...
                            

            
                                                                            consultant
                                                                            mba
                                                                            legal
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                     Director of Graphic Design
                
                
    
                                    
                         New York, NY
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Award-winning 
designer with extensive experience leading the full cycle of creative 
visioning, desig...
                            

            
                                                                            graphicdesigner
                                                                            artdirector
                                                                            creativethinker
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                        samer azhari
                    
                

                
                
                     Cfo
                
                
    
                                    
                         Paris france
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    My work ranges from 
strategic planning and rough prototyping in the early stages, to 
creating strong...
                            

            
                                                                            paris-topblom-mesamer
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                     Chief Creative Officer
                
                
    
                                    
                         Texas, United States
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    C-level Design 
Futurist, Rethinker, and Creative Leader championing the 
humanization of design. Obta...
                            

            
                                                                                                                        chiefcreativeofficer-chiefbran...
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                     Copywriting
                
                
    
                                    
                         Guadeloupe
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    
                            

            
                                                                            entrepreneur
                                                                            motivation
                                                                            succs
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                     Quality assurance
                
                
    
                                    
                         Turkey, Izmir
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    A Skilled Test 
Engineer. Looking for short or long-term projects.Below you can find 
detailed informa...
                            

            
                                                                            dedicated-accurate-organized
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                     Product owner
                
                
    
                                    
                         Toronto, Ontario, Canada
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    2+ years of 
experience in Product and Project Management. Have led agile workflows 
in a broader wate...
                            

            
                                                                            project-manager
                                                                            consultant
                                                                            product-managaer
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                     Customer Service/Support Manager
                
                
    
                                    
                         Brazil
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    More than 14 years 
of background in Customer Experience, where I have vast knowledge in CRM
 systems ...
                            

            
                                                                            customer-service
                                                                            project-management
                                                                            sales
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                     Cyber Security Consultant
                
                
    
                                    
                         Florida
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Good Day, My Name is
 Frank Gonzalez. I bring 6 years of experience in Public and Private 
Sector. Let...
                            

            
                                                                            security-expert
                                                                            infrastructure-engineer
                                                                            product-designer
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                        nancy marisa gomez
                    
                

                
                
                     Director
                
                
    
                                    
                         California
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I'm looking for 
full-time employment opportunities in the non-profit sector.I am a 
results-driven le...
                            

            
                                                                            open4work-teamplayer-getitdone
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                     Copywriting
                
                
    
                                    
                         Remote
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    My name’s Rheanne 
and I’m an experienced virtual assistant, content writer and a fellow 
crypto enthu...
                            

            
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            ppc-specialist
                                                                            social-media
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                        joanna marie nodado
                    
                

                
                
                     Journalist and Project Manager
                
                
    
                                    
                         Manila, Philippines
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    A dedicated 
journalist, project manager, and visual storyteller with over six years 
of experience de...
                            

            
                                                                            copywriter
                                                                            social-media-jobs
                                                                            advertising-pr-jobs
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                     Data scientist
                
                
    
                                    
                         Houston TX 
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Loyal honest trustworthy organized 
                            

            
                                                                            software-developer
                                                                            artificial-intelligence
                                                                            ux-research
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                     Frontend Developer
                
                
    
                                    
                         Fayetteville, NC
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I'm a full-stack 
developer (a recent Flatiron boot camp grad) with experience in 
JavaScript, React, ...
                            

            
                                                                            backend-developer
                                                                            fullstack-developer
                                                                            frontend
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                     Sales
                
                
    
                                    
                         India
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    In my most recent 
role ,I worked as Branch Sales Manager and demonstrated excellent 
standards of per...
                            

            
                                                                            sales
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                        wezi gondwe
                    
                

                
                
                     Consultant
                
                
    
                                    
                         Lilongwe, Malawi
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    I possess in 
excellent abilities in Business Development and Corporate 
Affairs. I possess good organ...
                            

            
                                                                            copywriting
                                                                            marketing
                                                                            sales
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                     Job Seeker
                
                
    
                                    
                         Denton Texas
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    VALUE PROPOSITION► 
As an accomplished Sales/Account Manager, I offer expertise in business 
developme...
                            

            
                                                                            quality-assurance
                                                                            technical-support
                                                                            project-manager
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                     Technical Support Professional
                
                
    
                                    
                         Nigeria, Lagos
                    
                    
            

            
                                                    Inspiring, energetic
 and result driven individual with the ability to create and articulate 
clear vi...
                            

            
                                                                            customer-service
                                                                            technical-support
                            


            
                
                                    Available right now
                            

        

    

					

		

	

	

	
		
			

				
					
						
							I'm not currently job searching, but I still get excited with every new email.
						

						
														
								Mark Briggs
								Senior Graphic Designer 🇺🇸
							

						

					

				


				
					
						
							I have my first Zoom interview tomorrow!
						

						
														
								Pierre Knôdlson
								Developer 🇸🇪
							

						

					

				



				
					
						
							If you are tired of endless scrolling through LinkedIn, Indeed, and Facebook - this might be for you.
						

						
														
								Karoline Racine
								Online Marketer 🇺🇸
							

						

					

				

				
					
						
							I'm getting emails twice a week, and there is always something interesting.
						

						
														
								Klaus Wiltrud Chantal
								Android Developer 🇧🇪
							

						

					

				


				
					
						
							Hello Peter - I just wanted to thank you for creating Remote 
Weekly as it has helped me a lot while job hunting during this pandemic.
 I am starting out tomorrow!
						

						
														
								Alexa Wetzel
								Creative Copywriter 🇺🇸
							

						

					

				

				
					
						
							There are so many job boards now.
                            Is the company legit? Is the job fully remote? When was this posted?
                            So glad I don't have to worry about these things anymore.
						

						
														
								Rizek Picu
								Online Marketer 🇹🇭
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                Sharing is caring

                
                    Not everyone wants to subscribe -
                    that's why 
 we publish all new openings on our website and social media
                

            


            
                
                    	
                            
                                
                                    
                                    3342 remote jobs from companies hiring in April
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